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NOTICE TO RESIDENT 
West End Sidewalk Renewals 

Anik Way (east side) – Chimo Drive to Kakulu Road 
Chimo Drive (west leg) – Anik Way to Katimavik Road 

Chimo Drive (east leg) – Katimavik Road to Amundsen Crescent 
Contract No. ISD16-7120 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
August 2017 

 

Dear Resident, 
 
In mid-August the City of Ottawa will begin construction work in your neighbourhood. This work is 
being conducted to improve and add to the sidewalks in your community. 
 
Who: The Contractor, Ottawa D Squared Construction Ltd., will be performing the construction 

work for the City of Ottawa. 
 
Why: Due to the age and condition of the existing sidewalks, the City of Ottawa will be 

proceeding with their replacement on Anik Way and the west leg of Chimo Drive 
between Anik Way and Katimavik Road. New sidewalks will be added on the east leg of 
Chimo Drive between Katimavik Road and Amundsen Crescent. 

 
What: Work will involve the removal of existing sidewalks and construction of new sidewalks. 

During the construction there may be temporary lane reductions during off peak hours 
and parking restrictions along Chimo Drive in the vicinity of the work to take place. 
During the construction there may be temporary lane closures and parking restrictions 
along Anik Way. 

 
When: This work is planned to begin in mid-August. Completion is anticipated by the end of 

September.  
 
Where: (1) Anik Way (east side) between Chimo Drive and Kakulu Road, (2) Chimo Drive (west 

leg) between Anik Way and Katimavik Road and (3) Chimo Drive (east leg) between 
Katimavik Road to Amundsen Crescent 

 
Accessibility 
Accessibility is an important consideration for the City of Ottawa. The City makes every effort to 
provide access through and around construction sites. If you require special accommodation, 
please contact the Contractor’s Representative or the City’s Project Manager noted below. 
 
Construction Disruptions 
The Contractor will take every precaution to minimize interruptions to the everyday life of your 
family and/or operation of your business, but, as you can appreciate, there may be some 
inconvenience during the course of the work, such as traffic delays, parking restrictions, and 
noise. We would like to thank you for your patience and co-operation. 
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Impact on the Right-of-Way and Adjacent Private Properties 
The reconstruction is within the City’s right-of-way but may result in some disruption to part of the 
private property directly adjacent to the work. Lawns, pathways, gardens and/or driveways may be 
disturbed. The affected areas will be reinstated as soon as possible after construction is 
completed, at no cost to you. However, if you have plants or any other assets located within the 
City’s right-of-way that you want to preserve, we suggest that you may want to move the plants in 
preparation for the construction work. 
 
Contact Information 
For any emergency outside normal working hours on weekdays and weekends, please call the 
City at 3-1-1. For further information about this project, please contact the City’s Project Manager. 
 
City’s Project Manager City’s On-Site Representative 
Justin Kurosky, P.Eng, MBA, PMP Christian Bougie, P.Eng 
Senior Engineer, Infrastructure Projects J.L. Richards & Associates Ltd. 
100 Constellation Drive, Ottawa, ON K2G 6J8 864 Lady Ellen Pl, Ottawa, ON, K1Z 5M2 
Email: Justin.Kurosky@ottawa.ca Email: cbougie@jlrichards.ca 
Tel.: 613-580-2424 ext. 21712 Tel.: 613-728-3571 
 
Contractor’s Representative 
Pat Lamarche 
Ottawa D Squared Construction Ltd. 
Email: Pat@dsqconstruction.com 
Tel.: 613-854-4445 
 
cc: Councillor Hubley – Ward 23 
 Carina Duclos, Manager, Design and Construction Branch 2 
 Luc Marineau, Program Manager, Design and Construction Branch 2 
 
Accessible formats and communication supports are available, upon request, at the following link: 
www.ottawa.ca/accessibleformat 
 


